
 

 

Shine as Lights in the World- Philippians 2.15 

        

         November 3rd 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Curriculum Overviews 

Please click this link https://wychwood-pri.oxon.sch.uk/curriculum/supporting-your-

child-at-home-2/ for the curriculum overview for each phase for this term’s 

learning.  

 

Parent Meetings 

We will be holding our parent teacher meetings on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th 

November. To make an appointment click the link below: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch  click ‘Find a Sign Up’ 

and Enter office.3257@wychwood-pri.oxon.sch.uk into the email section and this 

should take you to Wychwood Parents Meetings.  The sign-up sheets will be closed 

on Sunday evening.   

 

Please note that there will be no after school clubs on Tuesday and Wednesday 

due to the Parent Meetings. 

 

U9 Football 

The children had a great time taking part in the Burford Partnership Football 

tournament.  We took 3 teams and they all performed admirably with one of the 

boys team winning the tournament the other boys team finishing second and the 

girls team finishing third.  Thank you to Mrs Billows, Mrs James and Mrs Napper for 

supervising this trip.  

 

Oxfordshire Book Awards 

We look forward to taking the children who have been reading the nominated 

books to the Oxfordshire Book Awards next week.  It promises to be an exciting trip 

for the children and the accompanying adults!  
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Thank you 

A big thank you from the Larder and North Oxfordshire Community Foodbank to all 

who supported them with such generous donations at Harvest this year.  A large 

amount of produce was collected, some of which has already been distributed, with 

the remainder helping to support what is anticipated to be a difficult winter for 

many. 

 

Forest School Clearance 

We are needing to do a tidy up of our Forest school area this term. If anyone is 

willing to help with some light maintenance work, please could you contact the 

office. We will then arrange a date and time that it can take place. 

 

  

Upcoming Events 

 

Date Details Who 

4th November Fireworks Night All 

7th November Parent Meetings All 

8th November Parent Meetings All 

9th November Oxfordshire Book Awards Book Club 

13th-17th 

November 

Anti-Bullying Week All 

14th November U11 Hockey Selected Year 5/6  

15th November Choir at Burford Church Year 5 & 6 choir 

members 

17th November Children in Need All 

24th November PTA School Disco All 

27th November U11 Boccia  Year 5/6 

28th November Pantomime Trip Year 1/2  

29th November Magical Maths Years 1-6 

1st December Reception Nativity 2:00 Reception 

6th December KS1 Nativity 2:00 Year 1/2  

7th December  KS1 Nativity 2:00 Year 1/2  

12th December Trip to Ashmolean Museum Year 3 and 4 

15th December Christmas Bazaar  

18th December Santa Fun Run  

20th December Christmas Jumper Day All 

20th December Christmas Church Service (Shipton 

Church) 

KS2 

20th December Autumn Term Ends 1:30 finish All 

 

 



 

 

Birthday Book Donations 

Happy Birthday to Aidan (Sycamore) and Harry (Hazel). Thank you for 

donating a book to your class.  We hope you have a special day!  If you 

would like to donate a book, please collect a donation sticker from the 

school office.  

 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Firework display!  

 

Joseph Rubba 

Headteacher 

Wychwood CE Primary School 
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